
Parents drop in sessions 

Please use our drop ins to follow up any discussions or to access the staff for help 

with homework, behaviour or to find out how your child is doing. Teachers will be 

available after school on these nights. 

Mrs Tomlinson will chat to parents with any SEN concerns in addition to the     

parents of her class 

 Mrs Cheetham    Nursery                Friday 

 Mrs Seymour           Reception             Friday 

 Miss Fenton             Reception             Friday 

 Miss Falato              Year 1                 Thursday 

 Mrs Tomlinson          Year 1                  Friday 

 Mrs Park                  Year 2                 Wednesday 

 Mrs Heaps               Year 2                 Wednesday 

 Mrs Gray                 Year 3                  Thursday 

 Miss Smith              Year 3                  Thursday 

 Miss Price                Year 4                  Thursday 

 Miss Mohring           Year 4                  Thursday 

KINGSFIELD AWARDS 

Next week is week  1  of the school dinner menu.  

A huge WELL DONE to the following children who were awarded a 

Golden Ticket this week and chose a prize from the Golden chest in 

Mrs Butlers office: 

   

                     Natasha Meir  Caleb Beech 

  Poppy Copeland  Jessica Hughes 

   Millie Scott 

Please visit our website for more calendar details of events taking 

place in the New Year and pictures of activities and Nativities in 

school. Also visit our twitter site to see what your children have been 

doing - @kingsfieldsch 

              Star of the Week 

    Busy Bees                       Layla Hughes 

              Clever Caterpillars           Jacob Kidd 

 Terrific Tigers            Charlie Yoxall 

 Charming Cheetahs         Oscar Newton 

  Perfect Panthers               Danny Ryder 

 Learning Lions             Oscar Boon 

 Super Squirrels             Joe Nicosia 

 Wise Owls                Charlotte Brookes 

              Brilliant Badgers               Leo Mitchell 

 Fantastic Foxes                Francesca Bryan 

                                                         

 Handwriting Hero 

 Busy Bees                        Jayden Mycock 

 Clever Caterpillars           Charlie Lawson 

 Terrific Tigers            Alfie Fallows 

 Charming Cheetahs         Teya Spencer 

 Perfect Panthers               Grace Holland 

 Learning Lions                 Jamie Cavanagh 

 Super Squirrels                 Isabel Ansell 

 Wise Owls                 Aiden Dutton 

 Brilliant Badgers             Alessia Hutt 

 Fantastic Foxes               Sam Platt 

       

  Independant Learner  

 Busy Bees                        Harriet Stainthorp 

 Clever Caterpillars           Hallie Hopwood 

 Terrific Tigers             Libby Tinsley 

 Charming Cheetahs          Jessica Wain 

 Perfect Panthers               Keira-Lee Ansell 

 Learning Lions                 Holly Derbyshire 

 Super Squirrels                 Gracie Barnett 

 Wise Owls                 Bradley Clarke 

 Brilliant Badgers             Ethan Knight 

 Fantastic Foxes              Henry Oakes  

                  

                    

 Ladybird of the week                                                                                             
   

 

    Hanna Cordwell-Owen 

                 

SNOW 

In the event of  Snow we will inform parents of any school closure 

or disruption by text message. Please ensure that we have your 

up to date contact details. Please also listen to  local radio for  

updates. Thank you.  

This terms' house points winner is Jupiter with 

4289 points.  Mars received 44094 points, Saturn         

received 3653 points and Earth received 3356  

points. 

CONGRATULATIONS to Jupiter 

Unfortunately due to the 

bad weather on Friday   

Forest Schools for Mrs 

Heaps class was cancelled. 

It has now been                   

re-scheduled for Tuesday 

morning ( 19th December) 

Please could all children 

bring their forest 

schools stuff  of 

Tuesday.            

Thank you 

Paint an Elf 

Unfortunately  Little Harts           

Pottery were unable to come to 

school on Friday for the Paint an 

Elf activity. They will come in to 

school in the new year and            

complete  a different figure  

painting activity with the children.  



Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

 

School Pantomime Aladdin 

Monday 18th December 

 

Class Christmas Parties 

Monday 18th December  

 

School closes for Christmas 

Tuesday 19th December 

 

School reopens 

Wednesday 3rd January  

 

Year 2 SATS workshops 

Tuesday 30th January 

 

School closes for Half Term 

Friday 16th February 

 

School re-opens 

Tuesday  27th February 

 

School closes for Easter 

Thursday 29th March 

 

School Re-opens 

Monday 16th April 

 

Bank Holiday Monday  

Monday May 7th 

 

School closes for half term 

Friday 25th May 

 

School re-opens 

Tuesday  5th June 

 

School closes for Summer 

Friday 20th July 

 

School re-opens 

Tuesday 4th September 

 

School closes for half term 

Friday 26th October 

 

 

 

 

 

Learn TOGETHER  play TOGETHER  

SUCCEED TOGETHER 
15th December  2017 

Kingsfield News 

Theme of the Week 

 
I can think of others at Christmas 

time.  

Children’s News 

Well done to the following children for their out of 

school  achievements: 

Annie Green—Performed in the Golden Ballerina.  

Libby Callan—Stage 8 Gymnastics Badge. 

School Attendance 

 

    Clever Caterpillars               96.50%  

    Busy Bees                             97.50% 

    Charming Cheetahs             98.30% 

    Terrific Tigers                       99.30% 

    Perfect Panthers                  97.60% 

    Learning Lions                     94.60% 

    Super Squirrels                    98.20% 

    Wise Owls                             99.00% 

    Fantastic Foxes                    93.80% 

    Brilliant Badgers         96.50%  

  

Last weeks winners were                         

Mrs Tomlinson’s class with 99.30%  

Fantastic—Well done  

 Last Week’s Whole School           

Attendance    

  97.30% 

             School target    

                            96.50% 

Aladdin 

This year’s Pantomime to 

school is Aladdin and will be on 

Monday 18th December. The cost for 

this is £3.50 and should be 

paid via Parentpay before 

Class Christmas Parties will be the afternoon of     

Monday 18th December.  Any donations of Xmas  Party 

food would be gratefully received.  

All children can come dressed in party 

clothes on Monday. 18th December. 

House Point Champions. 

Champions for the term are : 

JUPITER 

Congratulations  

 The  winning team members ONLY can come 

dressed in their own clothes on Tuesday 19th 

December.  

 

 

 

Thankyou to all of our children parents, staff and Governors for a wonderful  

year. We wish you a HAPPY CHRISTMAS, and the very best for a fantastic           

 2018. 

                    Mrs Rourke and Mrs Butler 

Please note there will be no Monday morning club on 
18th December. Letters have gone out with details of 

clubs for January. Please return the slips asap to     
secure your child's place. Clubs will start week       

commencing 8th January.  

Please take time to complete our on-line survey to 

gather parental views about our new website. The 

survey is totally anonymous. It can be 

found on the front page of the website    

under  ‘Survey Monkey’ 


